
     PICTURE DAY: 
Sutton School’s official picture day is Wednesday, September 28th.  The photographer is usually ready to start right at 8:00 AM, so please make sure your children arrive at school on time.  FRIDAY SEPTEMBER 30TH: 
On Friday September 30th, it is the Government Attestation of Attendance, so it is very important that your children are present at school first thing in the morning for the official attendance.   CONSUMABLES, SUPERVISION and FUNDRAISER REPLACEMENT FEES: If you have not already done so, please make payment arrangements or send in the fees that are due immediately.    *REMINDER AMOUNTS: *Consumables are: Kindergarten=$65.00, Grade 1=$71.00, Grade 2=$73.00, Grade 3=$74.00, Grade 4=$74.00, Grade 5=$76.00, Grade 6=$72.00. *Supervision is $111.00/per student unless enrolled in Daycare for lunchtime or if your child goes home for lunch. *Fundraiser replacement fee is $50.00/per student for Kindergarten to Grade 5 and $60/per student in Grade 6.   MEET THE TEACHER NIGHT & GOVERNING BOARD GENERAL ASSEMBLY: Thank you to all the parents who participated in the Meet the Teacher evening and the Governing Board General Assembly.  The parent representatives on the Governing Board for the 2016-2017 school year for ETSB are: Eric Algier, Elizabeth Anderson, Lynn Chapman, Katina Domingue & Rebecca Soulis as Community Rep.  The representatives for VDC are: Michelle Decary, Karianne Vermeer, Elizabeth Bouchard, Lilianne Ward, Daniel Laberge & Susan Turner as Community Rep. Please check out our web-site for more information concerning the Governing Board.    ABSENCES/LATE ARRIVAL REMINDER: Just a reminder to please call the school and notify us if your child is going to be absent or late.  The first school bell rings at 7:55A.M., and classes begin at 8:00A.M., so if your child is going to arrive later than that, please be sure to call us.   Reminder phone numbers: 450-538-2318, then push #9 if you want the English side, then the extension of who you would like to reach.  You can also leave a message on our voicemail box.   Heather  (ETSB) =  ext.# 13001 (works Monday to Thursday)  Christine (VDC)  = ext. # 13002 (works Tuesday to Friday)  Lorie/Karine (Cafeteria) = ext. # 13015  Agnès (Daycare)  = ext. # 13076  Carl (Gym) = ext. # 13092   To reach the library (Lisa Charbonneau), you must call 450-538-5843  LATE PICK UP AFTER SCHOOL Children will no longer be sent to the office to sit and wait to be picked up after school.  If a parent is later than 2:55 PM, the child will be sent to the Daycare and fees of $14/per student will automatically apply. OVER    



  ANOTHER REMINDER***PARKING LOT, DROP-OFF POINT & PEDESTRIAN CIRCULATION (A.M. & P.M.): Please enter very carefully into the parking area and keep a close watch for busses arriving and departing from that area. Follow the flow of the circle and drop off your children at the proper drop-off point and continue around the circle. DO NOT PARK AND GET OUT OF YOUR CAR WHILE IN THE DROP-OFF CIRLCE!  *Please do not drop your children off at the front door unless you are arriving late. It is too dangerous in that small crowded area and too many cars back up while children are getting out of cars and running towards the door.  If every parent follows the proper procedure, then our students will be kept safe. We have already had too many close calls due to lack of following the procedures, therefore causing people to backup in the area where children are walking. You must also pay special attention to the pedestrians walking. There are many children who walk to and from school and they often must cross the entrance or parking areas to get to the sidewalk or on to the school property.  Please help keep our children safe! Just imagine if it was your child!!  ** A little reminder also to NOT park in the Library parking at all in the morning.  This is reserved for library volunteers, clients and employees until noon. 
 ** Basically……The rule of thumb is that if there is a NO PARKING sign, do not park there! They are put in these locations for a reason. 
  SUTTON SCHOOL INTERNET SITE: The school has a great bilingual website, so please consult it regularly for information from the newsletters, calendars, menus and any other general school information. The address is: http://www.sutton.csvdc.qc.ca (click on English for ETSB info).   TO COME: *Monday September 26th, is a Pedagogical Day for all students  *Friday, September 30th, is the Cross-Country competition for those who are participating  *Monday, October 10th is Thanksgiving holiday. *Thursday, October 20th is vaccination day for Grade 4/4e students. *Friday, October 21st, is a Pedagogical Day for ALL students.  LOCAL NEWS: 
Conference / Tea Tasting Discover the world of teas Julie Denis invites you to an extraordinary journey of the senses. Learn about the world of teas  • Legends and history of tea • Teas and Health • Tea worldwide • Preparing Tea • Products and accessories on site  Duration: 1 hour 30min When:  Friday September 30th,  Time: 7-9 PM Location: Sutton School Library at 19 Highland    Info: 450-538-5843 For adults It’s important to reserve your place                                   


